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Hong Chi Pinehill Pre-school Centre

Date: 25 January 2006

Mr. Arnold Yeung

Managing Director,

AMG Wealth Management Limited,
Suit 602, 6/F., Viewwood Plaza,
199 Des Voeux Road Central,

Hong Kong

Dear Mr.Yeung,

Letter of Appreciation

We would like to express our gratitude to the donation of HK$9,857.00 from the staff
of AMG Wealth Management Limited to Hong Chi Pinehill Pre-school Centre and
Hong Chi Children Home. Attached please find the temporary receipts for your
record.

As agreed before, the donation will be designated for children’s expenses, furniture
and facilities for Hong Chi Children Home and Hong Chi Pinehill Pre-school Centre.
We surely believe that your donation will enrich our children to have a wonderful and
beautiful life. We cordially welcome you and your staff to visit us and share the
achievement of the learning classes and programs sponsored by your donation.

It is our pleasure to thank you and extend our sincere appreciation for the donation
altogether with your love and care shown to the children.

We look forward to your continuous support in the future.

Yours sincerely,

-

P tam
Yvonhe Cﬁan

Manager

YCHl

HEEAMBAMMAMBHRHNE WA (852) 2664 2172 {4 E (B52) 2663 0342 T ¥ 8 # phvpsc@hongchi.org
Pinehill Village, Chung Nga Road, Nam Hang, Tai Po, NT, Hong Kong Tel (832) 2664 2172 Fax (852) 2663 0342 E-mail phvpscahongchi.org




